
 
 
 
 

 

 

December 9, 2021 

 

 

Mayor Patrick Brown and 
Brampton City Council 

City of Brampton 

2 Wellington Street West 

Brampton, Ontario 

L6Y 4R2 

 

 

Dear Mayor Brown and Members of Council: 

 

On behalf of Osler and the Osler Foundation, we would like to extend our sincere gratitude for 

Council’s decision this week to contribute significant funds towards hospital redevelopment in 

Brampton.  As budget decisions require complicated and engaged deliberations involving many 

competing priorities, we commend your dedication and stewardship and offer our 

congratulations on completing the process.  

 

A robust municipal contribution towards Peel Memorial and the proposed Cancer Care Centre 

at Brampton Civic Hospital remains essential to bring these projects to life, and we are grateful 

for your support and funds committed by the City.  In the time ahead, we look forward to 

further engagement with you and with Peel Regional Council to ensure that full municipal 

funding is secured.  

 

We thank you again for your unwavering commitment to health care capacity and infrastructure 

for the residents of Brampton.  Our work together remains critical to ensure we build the 

hospital system this community needs and deserves.  We can’t do it without your support.  

 

Thank you again.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

     
Dr. Naveed Mohammad    Ken Mayhew 
President & CEO     President & CEO 

       William Osler Health System Foundation 
 
 

2100 Bovaird Drive East, Brampton ON L6R 3J7  (905) 494-2120       www.williamoslerhs.ca 


